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January 2023 
 
Dear NDBOA Member: 
 
The North Dakota Building Officials Association wishes to thank you 
for your past support of our organization.  We will again host a spring 
educational seminar on March 15, 16, and 17th in Bismarck ND. 
 
The 2023 annual membership dues are now $50.00.  Your dues 
entitle you to reduced seminar rates, informational mailings, and will 
keep your name and address on our membership list.  It also makes 
you a member of the Upper Great Plains Region III Chapter of ICC. 
Please complete the form below and forward with your check for 
dues. 
 
Again, thank you for your past support and we look forward to seeing 
you at this year’s seminars. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dustin Willey 
NDBOA Secretary/Treasurer 
423 6th St NE 
Devils Lake ND 58301 
DustinW@DVLND.com 
 
 

Application for 2023 Membership  

 

Name: Agency: 

Title: Phone: 

Address: Fax: 

City: State/Zip: 

Email: 

   

 

Todd Johnson 

President 

1900 4th St N 

Wahpeton, ND 

701.642.6565 

 

 

Tom Blackmore 

Vice President 

 102 3rd Ave Se 

Jamestown, ND 

58401 

701.269.9727 

 

 

Dustin Willey 

Secretary/Treasurer 

423 6th St Ne 

Devils Lake, ND 

58301 

701.662.7600 

 

 

Lucas Olson 

Past President 

225 4th St N 

Fargo ND 

58102 

701.241.1561 

 

 

 

 

 


